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To:
   NADE Board of Directors
From:
   Anne Graham
Date:
   July 30, 2015
Subject:  Final Report, Strategic Planning Committee
The Strategic Planning Committee recommends the following changes to NADE's Strategic Plan.  They remove all references to the NADE historian as that position has been abolished.   The tasks previously assigned to that position are now to be handled primarily by the Secretary.  

Strategic Goal 1, Objective 1 - Under Work plan - delete "and the historian" in the first sentence.

Strategic Goal 3, Objective 1 under Work plan - change "Historian" to "Secretary" in the first sentence and the third sentence.

Strategic Goal 3, Objective 2 under Work plan, - change "Historian" to 'Secretary" in the first, third, and fourth sentences.

Strategic Goal 3, Objective 4 under Work plan - delete "Historian, with input from the" in the first sentence.

Strategic Goal 5, Objective 1 under Work plan - insert "At least once every five years" at the beginning of the first sentence.

Strategic Goal 5, Objective 6 under Work plan - change the last sentence to "On an annual basis, the CCP Chair will review and update the CCP directory and post the updated version to the NADE website."

Thanks to my committee members, Donna Hilton, Susan LaMorte, Terry Klubertanz, Georgina Huskey, and Angela Grace.  We agree that it is important that the material in the Strategic Plan be fully implemented.  The President's charges to board members and committee chairs need to include all the items from the Strategic Plan.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve and I look forward to continuing in this position under Sharon's leadership.
